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Chair Jama, Vice-Chair Bonham, and members of the committee: 

 

I have witnessed price surges for the same trip depending upon time of day. When I 

click cancel ride a prompt asks why. One of the responses you can click says “the 

driver was charging too much for this trip” or something to that effect. This is a gross 

misrepresentation of Uber pricing. As any rideshare driver will tell you: they do not 

control the price for a ride, and how pricing is calculated is completely opaque. 

Please pass Senate Bill 1166 for fair and transparent pay standards in rideshare. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

John Tousseau  


